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Senator Kapenga and Representative Dittrich to Hold 
Oconomowoc Listening Session 

 

[Madison, WI] — State Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) and State Representative Barbara 
Dittrich (R-Oconomowoc) invite Oconomowoc area residents to an upcoming joint listening 
session at the Oconomowoc Community Center located at 220 W. Wisconsin Avenue. 
 
“Under the new legislative maps, the boundaries of my Senate district changed to include 
Oconomowoc,” said Senator Kapenga.  “I’m looking forward to meeting new constituents to 
give them a legislative update and hear about issues that are important to them.” 

The session is set to take place from 6:45-7:45 P.M. on Thursday, January 30th. 

“While Oconomowoc is not new to me under these legislative maps, I am pleased to be working 
with Senator Kapenga and acquainting him with our mutual constituents and local issues,” 
added Representative Dittrich. 

Those who are unable to attend are encouraged to contact us through our websites at 
https://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/33/kapenga/ or 
https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/99/dittrich/ 

Who: Senator Chris Kapenga and Representative Barbara Dittrich 
What: Joint Listening Session 
When: 6:45-7:45 P.M. on Thursday, January 30th 
Where: Oconomowoc Community Center – 220 W. Wisconsin Avenue, Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

 

### 

Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District and Representative Dittrich represents the 
99th Assembly District 


